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ANNUAL OWNERS MEETING: Reminder that the next meeting of the Condo
Association is Wednesday, December 7 at 6pm in the Preserve Clubhouse. This is the
annual meeting for the owners. Please mark your calendars. If you are unable to attend,
please submit your proxy.

2022 Hurricane Season: The Preserve made it through two hurricanes without any major
issues.

29th Annual Nights of Lights: St. Augustine kicked off the holiday season on November 19
that features 3 million lights and runs through January 31.

Gutter Cleaning: A lift was rented to clear as many gutters up high as possible in a week.

Sod: New sod will be coming in December.

Friday, December 16: Christmas Party (for residents and guests) at 6pm in the Preserve
Clubhouse. Bring your beverage of choice and a favorite dish or dessert that you would like
to share. Please RSVP to Joanne Penna, HOA Secretary, at 904-217-7077.

Happy Holidays: Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah and Happy
Kwanzaa.

Katihy Sutton



